RIVERSIDE CHASE HOMEOWNWERS ASSOCIATION BOARD MINUTES

June 22, 2013

The Riverside Chase Homeowners Association Board of Directors held a meeting in Panera Bread Company on June 22, 2013 at 8:30 am.

Present were board members: Trish McGrath, Theresa Edwards, Jim Honaker and Dewey Tarwater. Absent was Danny Lin.

Approval of Minutes

A motion was made, seconded and a unanimous vote received to approve the minutes of the Board meeting held on May 25, 2013.

Discussed what date the Block Party should be. Will ask Caryn Neal. Also, would like her to handle it.

Discussed that all flag lights should be working by Sunday night.

Theresa reported that we don’t qualify for Greer installed speed bumps.

Decided we should replace the missing fence post caps along Hammett Bridge Road. They cost $2.47 each plus tax. We need a count of how many are missing.

Discussed whether we should grant someone special permission to part a travel trailer permanently in their driveway. No decision reached.

Request Danny talk to the landscaper about weeds in the grass and beds at our entrances.

Voted to remove the edger bricks at both entrances. We’ll decide later what we want to replace them with, monkey grass, ground cover or something else. See how it works out having nothing there before we decide what to put there.

Meeting adjourned at around 9:45 am.

Our next scheduled meeting is August 17th at 8:30 am in Panera Bread Company.

